

## **Brackenwood Junior School**



# Learning for Life

#### Week ahead information – w/c 6th October 2025

### Whole School information

Headteachers Award – this will be presented in Fridays assembly to recognise exemplary contributions to our school values and ethos. This week's Headteacher Award will be given to Sophie in Class 5WI. Parents/carers are invited to our celebration assembly on Friday 10th October. Please arrive from 2.05pm for a 2.10pm start.

A reminder that outside Awards and Class Recognition Awards will now be celebrated every Monday morning in class assemblies. Please ask the children to bring in their outside awards on a Monday and not a Friday.

Lunch menu – week 1 - A reminder that parents/carers are now able to order their children's meals on Arbor.

Community garden rota - Week 2

Over the coming weeks, pupils will be starting to use the Community Garden again. As the weather starts to get colder and wetter, please ensure your child has a change of shoes with them and a suitable coat. The shoes/wellies can either be brought in each week on their day, or left in school.

We also have some activities planned that will need plastic bottles. Over the year, each pupil will need x3 of these. Please could children start bringing these into school once you have them? We have a store outside for these so they can come in from next week, ready to use throughout the year:)

Look out for our exciting activities throughout the year on our Instagram page :)

Ms Balmer and Mrs Jump

Wednesday - Parent consultation booking system goes live at 7pm.

#### **ATTENDANCE**

Weekly attendance for w/c 29th September

3S - 99.2% 3W - 100%

4K - 96.47% 4W - 98.42%

5W - 97.69% 5WI - 94.07%

6D - 94% 6M - 97.14%

### SEND As previously mentioned, staff have been creating support plans for all pupils who need additional support in academic areas and areas of SEND support. These are now ready for parents to collect from the school office. If your child has a plan, the school office will contact you to let you know this early next week. The copy you collect is for you to keep and we do not need this returning:) Please contact their class teacher or myself if you would like to discuss any of the support within their plans. Please also find attached a schedule of parent workshops provided by ADDvanced Solutions. They also have a weekly drop in for parents on a Friday. **BFG** The BFG (Brackenwood Fundraising Group) are urgently seeking more volunteers and new committee members to join their amazing team. If you are interested or for further information, please email brackenwoodjuniorbfg@gmail.com **Y3** Reading books went home this week. We look forward to seeing all the reading the children do at home. We suggest reading for 10 minutes every night. Could children please bring in their reading logs either daily or weekly, whichever suits your family routine so we can sign off their reading records? Harvest Festival practice is well underway and we have also sent home the children's lines for them to practice. For our performance, we really need a Queen outfit, a Policeman/Guard outfit, a waistcoat and a crown. If anyone has any of these they no longer use and are willing to donate, we would be extremely grateful. If you have any questions about anything at all please feel free to speak to Mr Williams or Mr Smith on the gate, at home time or arrange a phone call with the office. Happy weekend everyone! Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our celebration assembly on Friday 10th October. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are: 3S James Alfie Amaya 3W Ella Zach

Paisley

	<del>-</del>			
Y4	Please can all children be logging on to TTRS at home and practising their times tables as often as possible.			
	Thank you.			
	Mrs Kavanagh and Miss Worthington			
	Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our celebration assembly on Friday 10th October. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:			
	4K Miles S Eliana E Emily I			
	4W Betty Parker Matthew			
Y5	No updates from Year 5 this week.			
	Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our celebration assembly on Friday 10th October. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:			
	5W Tom Blake Aiden			
	5Wi Sophie Adam Darcie			
Y6	No updates from Year 6 this week.			
	Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our celebration assembly on Friday 10th October. Please arrive at 2:05pm f a 2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:			
	6D Penny Phoebe Frankie Ki			

6M Archie Lucy Ollie	